
Subject: FW: Manston Airport (TR020002)
Date: 28 June 2021 09:11:48

From: Vera Ellen Hovenden
 

  
Sent: 26 June 2021 15:30
To: Manston Airport <ManstonAirport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Manston Airport (TR020002)
 
MANS_AFP325
 
With the increases in houses, traffic and the commencement of the building of the local Parkway in
Thanet,
I look forward to development of the airport as soon as possible.  I truly regret the delay in this
happening.
regards
 
26th June 2021
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